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Online School Website 
Updates for the Week of 1/25/2021 

Important Resources 

Phone numbers, team member names, and other important information about Hanover Online School may be 
found here. 

Information for Everyone 

Calendar News: 
● January 27-28: Early Release for Elementary and Middle 
● January 27-28: High School Exam Days 
● January 29, February 1 & 2: Student Holidays (Please see below for 2nd semester transition activities 

occurring on these days.) 

Share your pics : Snap your photos/ videos and email them to: owlmedia@students.hcps.us 
Make sure to include a description of the event & the student’s name involved. Note: by uploading to this email 
you are granting permission for the media team to use. 

Hanover Online PTO: 

Thanks to those who joined us last week at our virtual PTO meeting. For those who were not able to attend, 
here are the slides with embedded links from the meeting. Use this form to get involved with our committees 
(students and families! And most are virtual, contact-free). Mark your calendars for the next PTO meeting on 
February 8. 

On-going fundraiser all year at Papa John's: When using the app to order from any location in the 
surrounding area, enter OWLS in promo codes at checkout. 10% of all sales go directly back to the HCOS PTO. 

Virtual Supply Closet- These items are made available to students in need. Please help us keep supplies in 
stock for our owls by donating items. Headphones and earbuds are always in high demand! If you have a 
student in need of virtual supplies please complete this form and we will be following up with you about 
arranging pickup. 

http://hos.hcps.us/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qauc3N6jo8VWz819kS7iJmuBQNd0sTiP-JzUWRgOg1E/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jt2xmY9JdvlvncQjSx6Z4LuAfZrePmPXcRiQ90HopoY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kaFLkkqOafdZIS7PsFcseEumILJ2qvEL-yg1O0AFCdY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1P40Kaaru4wPuCW96YZmS__EOKY_WtxqzcjoktdEpQf0/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/tNxpSjH7QXueC1ck6
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/38TJJP7SEFJCV?ref_=wl_share
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHM3emVTzJ9fm6_oSyGsmjI0QaG2UWK3xMgEmcOmYS6o9zxA/viewform?gxids=7628
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Information for the Elementary OWLs 

Second Semester Transition for Elementary Students: Here is information about 
transition activities to support our elementary students and families as we move into 
second semester. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your teacher, counselor, or member 
of the leadership team if you need additional support or have any questions. 

5th Grade Parents 
Information for Middle School Registration has gone out. Use the link below to access the flyer with important 
dates and resources. 

6th Grade Registration Flyer 

If you have questions, please contact the 5th grade OWL school counselor, Mrs. Jennifer Gray, at 
jwgray@hcps.us. 

Information for the Middle School OWLs 

Second Semester Transition for Middle School Students: Here is information about 
transition activities to support our middle school students and families as we move into 
second semester. Remember that schedules will be available in PowerSchool on February 
1st and Schoology courses will be available on February 2nd. We’ll send out information 
as we have more specific details. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your teachers, 

counselor, or member of the leadership team if you need additional support or have any questions. 

Home Middle School Newsletters: Keep in the loop with activities from your home school by reviewing their 
respective weekly newsletter! Students can see updates from their school on their Schoology page. Be sure to 
check these frequently to stay up to date on activities, events, and important dates from your home schools! 

● Bell Creek Middle School 
● Chickahominy Middle School 
● Liberty Middle School 
● Oak Knoll Middle School 
● OWL Middle School 

Are you returning to F2F instruction for the second semester? Sign up here for an orientation of your home 
school: 

● Bell Creek Middle School 
● Chickahominy Middle School 
● Liberty Middle School 
● Oak Knoll Middle School 

“Middle of the Nest” - We’re taking a little break, but don’t worry, the nest and other zooming fun events will 
return for the second semester! We will begin again on Thursday, February 11th. Thanks for a great semester 1 
together! 

2020-2021 Yearbooks: Use this LINK to learn more information from each middle school on purchasing and 
submitting photos to the yearbook. 

8th grade Jr. Beta students - Remember to pick up your certificate and pin. They are at your home school front 
office from 8:30-4:00 pm. M-F. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r_y2B9V4On90by0xFZRrk6aynH1Dw5Qe/view?usp=sharing_eil&ts=60077b15
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RiLH9HmwyjqGILWHA19Z-2oJXz7SZzTfdNmhyZqo5Ws/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z-AZ7yS_1LWKewhvB8LNwWLchucvxZHdABshQX26-eo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z-AZ7yS_1LWKewhvB8LNwWLchucvxZHdABshQX26-eo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NORtn4bRWZ7IA1YlPlDk09zQNcH9R1ol/view?usp=sharing
mailto:jwgray@hcps.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o33P1QouELWYguRHE_J0Y-t4ISIEvZ82/view?usp=sharing_eil&ts=60083db2
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RiLH9HmwyjqGILWHA19Z-2oJXz7SZzTfdNmhyZqo5Ws/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z-AZ7yS_1LWKewhvB8LNwWLchucvxZHdABshQX26-eo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1uvKkah-V7R8mTjwlPErCp7Imk0PjsGys
https://hcps.schoology.com/school/1554729675
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KdAeKr4p63E_kFeJuTDmrUYmQSiuZCO0
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1e3AGk0ci8pxz4C7Yng_QwCmAqZlRC19A
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13iJxzkscVpC49s20P--uu6C2zE_ds-Zm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lOFZ8L7Epm3eHPKpkewqk25AWSuw-1nk/view?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f49ada62ba6fd0-2ndsemester
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEqF2oDYoB6rH9DhQvJuXHJve2GJp1nO1G1KtJlBrzZROCww/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zcTCmKq1Or_D729MHCzJuVS94ZIUdN9bF3f1N0elwXI/edit
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Information for the High School OWLs 

Second Semester Transition for HIgh School Students: Here is information about 
transition activities to support our high school students and families as we move into 
second semester. We anticipate that schedules will be available in PowerSchool on either 
February 1st, and Schoology courses will be available on February 2nd. We’ll send out 
information as we have more specific details. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your 

teachers, counselor, or member of the leadership team if you need additional support or have any questions. 

First Semester Exam Exemption Information Students are exempt from exams under certain conditions. Here 
are the details. 

Home High School Newsletters: Keep in the loop with activities from your home school by reviewing their 
respective weekly newsletter! Students can see updates from their school on their Schoology page. Be sure to 
check these frequently to stay up to date on activities, events, and important dates from your home schools! 

● Atlee High School 
● Hanover High School 
● Mechanicsville High School 
● Patrick Henry High School 

Upcoming Virtual College Visits: 
● Tuesday, January 26th at 12:30 p.m. – Bryant & Stratton College (Part 1 – Life After High School) 
● Thursday, February 4th at 12:30 p.m. – Bryant & Stratton College (Part 2 – Academic Programs & 

Admissions) 
● Friday, February 5th at 12:30 p.m. – Regent University 
● Monday, February 8th at 12:30 p.m. - Mary Baldwin University (Virtual Visit and Virtual Onsite 

Admissions Event for Seniors) 
● Tuesday, February 9th at 12:30 p.m. - Old Dominion University - Next Steps for Admitted Seniors 
● Thursday, February 11th at 12:30 p.m. - Virginia Tech Corps of Cadets 

Register here for upcoming Virtual College/Military Visits! If you are unable to attend a Virtual 
College/Military Visit or Career Cafe live, you will receive a link to the recorded session following the event via 
e-mail and may also view from our Hanover Career Counseling YouTube page. 

CollegeBoard’s BigFuture Days - Virtual College Fair: Whether you’ve already started your college search or 
have no idea where to begin, CollegeBoard wants to connect you with colleges that might be a good fit for you. 
BigFuture Days gives students a chance to get information about multiple colleges from college admissions 
officers and current college students. Students and educators can register for multiple events, including the 
region they live in and/or the region(s) that represents the schools they are most interested in as well as learn 
more about the event(s) here: cb.org/bigfuturedays 

● BigFuture Day West + Southwest, Saturday, February 6, 2021, 4:00 – 8:00pm ET 
● BigFuture Day Southeast, Tuesday, February 23, 2021, 5:00 – 9:00pm ET 
● BigFuture Day Northeast, Sunday, March 7, 4:00 – 8:00pm ET 
● BigFuture Day Midwest, Thursday, March 11, 5:00 – 9:00pm ET 

In addition, if parents have questions about BigFuture Days they can learn more about the event(s) here: 
Parent Information. 

Home/Zoned School Connections 

Remember to make sure you are signed up to receive email messages from both Online School as well as your 
home/zoned school. Email subscriptions can be managed here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fZnAVfRfywrZlGh5tJGIHNIXDyiXOabb/view?usp=sharing_eil&ts=60077b61
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fZnAVfRfywrZlGh5tJGIHNIXDyiXOabb/view?usp=sharing_eil&ts=60077b61
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RiLH9HmwyjqGILWHA19Z-2oJXz7SZzTfdNmhyZqo5Ws/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z-AZ7yS_1LWKewhvB8LNwWLchucvxZHdABshQX26-eo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sMY5jHqTxvaUWN959I_u3sKY9AHa5Vr8IvL9BQmV8n4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sMY5jHqTxvaUWN959I_u3sKY9AHa5Vr8IvL9BQmV8n4/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jcSe87oV8FDrDYMi_jl50vnv4dq7azkB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AJMGXNezltJ8c9zRMgD1ubPkFJLSOJFo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cF7GsNhlKs5zKHth5pK9Ld_jr_g1Gs2u/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r1SXzyZmMIGFBgEM3MEvteOoEPxHHeI2i5vaKATlRJc/edit?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/VirtualCollegeVisits2020
http://bit.ly/VirtualCareerCafe2021
http://bit.ly/HanoverCareerYouTube
http://cb.org/bigfuturedays
https://pages.collegeboard.org/big-future-days/parent-information
https://hanover.bbcportal.com/
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Please use this page to access information about Elementary Home/Zoned School events. If you have 
questions about any of these events, please reach out to the elementary school. 

Secondary students can see updates from their schools in their Schoology courses and in the home/zoned 
school newsletters (please see sections above). Please make sure to check these frequently to stay up to date 
on activities, events, and important dates from your home/zoned schools. 

Elementary school picture day information will be entered into this document. Please contact home/zoned 
schools with questions. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vS-xAFw7YMRZlDD-v5Wyv-t2e1666r2J-rKgjCtyU4Y7pT6EtROk6dIvpFr0__Z90AlbHbX-0_U18Oy/pub
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GbaQNPf4lJG5UqDoV7mqEDDUSV2nYiaDMczRjv5NUVg/edit?usp=sharing

